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E-Safety.

Dear Parents,

The growing use of the internet, social media and online games provides our children with fantastic opportunities and resources.  However, it also brings with it inevitable challenges to the safety of our children.  Please take the time to explore the following as well as using https://www.childnet.com/ as a valuable resource to help you navigate the issues and support your children to stay safe.

 

Childnet -  conversation starters. 

https://www.j2e.com/kpins/Mr+Christopher/Conversation+Starters.pdf/
Use the questions attached to help start discussions about how
we can all use the internet safely, respectfully, responsibly, and
positively when gaming and spending time online.

 

Childnet - Organisations and resources for parents and carers

https://www.j2e.com/kpins/Mr+Christopher/Organisations+resources+and+further+support.pdf/
This LINK provides parents and carers with useful sources of advice and information, both for general online safety and in particular, for the theme of ‘All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online.’ It also includes information on how to report online problems.

 

Childnet – Family Activities

https://www.j2e.com/kpins/Mr+Christopher/Family+Activities.pdf/
Here you’ll find fun and engaging activities that parents and carers can do with children of all ages to support the theme: ‘All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online’ Work through these activities with your child to help start conversations about life online and make sense of the digital world together. Find more activities, resources and advice at: https://www.childnet.com/
 

Regards​

Mr. S. Christopher

Computing Curriculum Lead.

